## Marsden Club

## NEWSLETTER

2016





Our members and staff's safety are our priority. Fire evacuation drills need to be done regularly. We organised three drills in August.

The new art activity

in August was

painting on black

paper. We didn't

know we had so

members. We took

on the next level in colouring pictures.

As well as colouring

in, this time we also

the Fashion Design

pages by using different colours and

patterns. The

the woodwork

creatively completed

members made each

project unique. In

workshop the new

project is making

photo frames.

many talented







Beads, necklaces, bracelets are back for the ladies. Nail care and polishing with gossiping is a delightful activity. All the ladies had lots of laughter and smiles on those days. Besides the fun both activities stimulate creativity and other skills.





Magnolias are flowering in the gardens in all area. At the Botanical Garden the different coloured magnolias make the area just like a Fairy Garden.

We put lots of effort into providing nice, nutritious meals for the members every day. Everybody enjoys the different variety of vegetables and meat. One of the member's favourite meals are pies. It looks yummy and tasty too.







One of our new member plays the harmonica. His playing makes everyone happy. Thank you!!

We are regularly organising shopping experiences for our members. These outings are not just enjoyable activities, but are also very useful because it refreshes the memory and is an opportunity to catch up with new things. Visiting Spotlight is also a good place to collect new ideas for

activities.







We love to be here

Warm Regards from the Marsden Club

Email: marsden.club@xtra.co.nz Phone: 04 476 6719 Mobile: 022 308 9203